Potato
When somebody should go to the ebook stores, search creation by shop, shelf by shelf, it is in fact problematic. This is why we give the book compilations in this
website. It will extremely ease you to look guide potato as you such as.
By searching the title, publisher, or authors of guide you truly want, you can discover them rapidly. In the house, workplace, or perhaps in your method can be every
best area within net connections. If you objective to download and install the potato, it is utterly easy then, in the past currently we extend the partner to buy and
make bargains to download and install potato hence simple!
Advice Ever Given in the Entire History of the World From tales of the infamous
Sweet Potato Queens' Promise to the joys of Chocolate Stuff and Fat Mama's Knock
You Naked Margaritas, this irreverent, shamelessly funny book is the gen-u-wine
article.
Proceedings of the 5th Triennial Conference of the African Potato Association
African Potato Association. Congress 2000
Potato Kate Lied 2002-10-01 During the Depression, after grandfather Clarence
loses his job and the bank takes their house, Clarence and his family move to
Idaho to harvest potatoes, living in a tent and earning enough money to keep the
family together through hard times. Reprint.
Potato John Reader 2011 Photojournalist Reader (Africa: A Biography of the
Continent) traces the humble potato from its roots in the Peruvian Andes to J.R.
Simplot's multibillion-dollar-a-year French fry business. Despite its predilection
to disease, the potato is a highly adaptable, high-yield, and nutrient-packed
foodstuff. While this title focuses primarily on the potato's presence in South
America and Europe, it also touches on Papua New Guinea, New Zealand, and Chinacurrently the world's largest producer and consumer of potatoes. Verdict:
Curiously little attention is paid to the tuber's contributions to the culinary
and beverage landscape; the UK subtitle of this work, "The Potato in World
History," provides a more accurate description of the focus of the text.
The Couch Potato Jory John 2020-11-03 An Instant New York Times Bestseller * An
Instant Indie Bestseller * An Indie Next List Selection Feeling fried? Peel
yourself on the couch and meet your new pal-tato! The winning fourth picture book
from the #1 New York Times bestselling creators of The Bad Seed, The Good Egg, and
The Cool Bean, Jory John and Pete Oswald, will get you and your kids moving! The
Couch Potato has everything within reach and doesn't have to move from the sunken
couch cushion. But when the electricity goes out, Couch Potato is forced to peel
away from the comforts of the living room and venture outside. Could fresh air and
sunshine possibly be better than the views on screen? Readers of all ages will
laugh along as their new best spuddy learns that balancing screen time and
playtime is the root to true happiness. Check out Jory John and Pete Oswald’s
other funny, bestselling books for kids 4-8 and anyone who wants a laugh: The Bad
Seed The Good Egg The Good Egg Presents: The Great Eggscape! That’s What Dinosaurs
Do
Sweet Potatoes April McGreger 2014-09-15 In this paean to the brightly colored
root, April McGreger tells the multifaceted history of a fundamental southern
food, praising its rich and diverse savory-to-sweet flavor profile, botanical
varieties, and shockingly high nutritional value. Along with instructions for
selection and storage, McGreger shares the fifty best sweet potato recipes in the
world. Embracing but going well beyond the classics--from Sweet Potato Pone and
Candied Sweet Potatoes to Sweet Potato Chiles Rellenos and Sweet Potato-Ginger
Cremes Caramels--McGreger's creations will delight and satisfy with their
deliciousness and versatility. McGreger relates a tale from a traveler in 1940s
Mississippi who said he ate "sweet potatoes with wild turkeys and various other
meats, had a potato pie for dessert and roasted potatoes offered to him as a side
dish, drank sweet potato coffee and sweet potato home brew, had his horse fed on
sweet potatoes and sweet potato vines, and when he retired he slept on a mattress

Potato Research and Promotion Program United States. Congress. House. Committee on
Agriculture. Subcommittee on Research and Extension 1968
Potato Andrew F. Smith 2012-01-01 From obscure Pre-Columbian beginnings in the
Andes Mountains to global popularity today, the story of the potato is one of rags
to riches. In Potato, esteemed culinary historian Andrew F. Smith reveals the
captivating story of a once lowly vegetable that has changed—and continues to
change—the world. First domesticated by prehistoric people in the Andes, the
potato has since been adopted by cultures around the globe. For instance, the
potato was aggressively adopted by cooks in India and China, where it has become a
dietary staple. In fact, these two countries now stand as the world’s largest
potato producers. Nonetheless, despite its popularity, in this era of both fast
food and health consciousness, the potato is now suffering negative publicity
regarding its low nutritional value. Its health benefits continue to be debated,
especially considering that the potato is most often associated with the
ubiquitous but high-calorie french fry. Potato is a captivating read that provides
a concisely written but thoroughly researched account of the history, economy,
politics, and gastronomy behind this beloved starch—as well as recipes. As loaded
with goodies as a well-dressed baked potato, this book is comforting and
satisfying.
The Potato Book Myrna Davis 1973
Potato and Sweetpotato in Africa Jan Low 2015-10-28 Sweetpotato and potato are
expanding faster than any other food crops in sub-Saharan Africa. There is growing
investment in research to address bottlenecks in value chains concerning these two
crops, and growing interest from the private sector in investing in them. This
book addresses five major themes on sweetpotato and potato: policies for germplasm
exchange, food security and trade in Africa; seed systems; breeding and disease
management; post-harvest management, processing technologies and marketing
systems; nutritional value and changing behaviours.
The Potato Reset Jeannine Elder 2017-11-30 Reset your tastebuds, lose weight
without going hungry, improve your relationship with food and curb your cravings all while eating potatoes! All recipes are vegan, nut free, legume free, oil free,
soy free, grain free and gluten free. * 35+ slimming & filling potato recipes* 15
fat free sauce recipes* Batch cooking guide to save time* How to make homemade
spice blends* Sauce & spice shopping guide* 7 day meal plan & grocery list* Tips
for success on The Potato Reset* Kitchen tools guide* Fun illustrations of potato
& veggie cuts* Lazy-cook approved & beginner friendly
The Sweet Potato Queens' Book of Love Jill Conner Browne 2004-11-30 To know the
Sweet Potato Queens is to love them, and if you haven't heard about them yet, you
will. Since the early 1980s, this group of belles gone bad has been the toast of
Jackson, Mississippi, with their glorious annual appearance in the St. Patrick's
Day parade. In The Sweet Potato Queens' Book of Love, their royal ringleader, Jill
Conner Browne, introduces the Queens to the world with this sly, hilarious
manifesto about love, life, men, and the importance of being prepared. Chapters
include: • The True Magic Words Guaranteed to Get Any Man to Do Your Bidding • The
Five Men You Must Have in Your Life at All Times • Men Who May Need Killing, Quite
Frankly • What to Eat When Tragedy Strikes, or Just for Entertainment • The Best
potato
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stuffed with sweet potato vines and dreamed he was a sweet potato someone was
digging up." The sweet potato is no less important to McGreger, the daughter and
sister of Mississippi sweet potato farmers.
Potato Research and Promotion United States. Congress. House. Committee on
Agriculture. Subcommittee on Domestic Marketing and Consumer Relations 1969
Potato Science and Technology G. Lisinska 1989-07-31 This book is an excellent
starting point for students and should be read by all concerned with the industry,
researchers, growers, traders and processors - Journal of Agricultural Science.
Diseases, Pests and Disorders of Potatoes Stuart Wale 2008-04-11 Covering the most
important pathogens, this handbook provides clear, concise descriptions of the
symptoms and cycles of diseases and disorders, and the pests that commonly prey on
potato crops, their distribution and importance, and advice on their control. The
text is illustrated with some 235 superb color photographs of affected crops to
aid in the rapid and accurate identification of disease. It provides a practical
reference for professionals and students involved with potato production,
handling, and storage worldwide.
The Complete Book of Potatoes Hielke De Jong 2011-03-30 The only comprehensive
resource for home gardeners and commercial potato growers, The Complete Book of
Potatoes has everything a gardener or commercial potato grower needs to
successfully grow the best, disease-resistant potatoes for North American gardens.
Includes practical as well as technical information about the potato plant, its
origin, conventional and organic production techniques, pest management, and
storage practices. The plant profiles include still life photographs of the
exterior and interior of the tuber, and a succinct description of each varietyÕs
physical and culinary qualities.
Ultimate Potato Book Bruce Weinstein 2003-06-17 Potatoes as a main course? That's
right, The Ultimate Potato Book moves the versatile potato to the center of every
meal. Bruce Weinstein and Mark Scarbrough offer up main course classics such as
Shepherd's Pie, Cod Cakes, and Chili Fries, along with some surprising new ideas - Lasagna (potatoes replace the noodles), Enchiladas, and Twice-Baked Potatoes
with bacon, asparagus, and Cheddar.
Potato Recipes Deny Levin 2017-02-17 Potato Recipes: 50 Delicious of Potato
Recipes (Potato Recipes, Potato Salad Recipe, Sweet Potato Recipe, Potato Soup
Recipe) There is no one, who does not like potatoes. They can be cooked in many
ways. Potatoes are prepared and served in many different ways, including boiled
potatoes, mashed potatoes, baked potato sand French fries The best thing about
potatoes is that we have it in all seasons at any time of the year. Potatoes can
be used as a side dish, part of the meal or they can be a dish of their own. It is
always a good choice to serve potatoes for special occasions, but they can be used
also for regular meals. Potatoes are vegetables, but they contain a lot of starch
(carbohydrates) that make them more like rice, pasta and bread in terms of
nutrition. The word potato comes from the Spanish word patata. Potatoes are
usually served hot, but sometimes cold in the form of potato chips or potato
salad. Much like rice, wheat and maize (corn), potato crops are an important part
the world's diet. There are many benefits from consuming potatoes. They could help
with decreases the risk of obesity and overall mortality, diabetes, heart disease
and promotes a healthy complexion and hair, increased energy, overall lower
weight. The iron, phosphorous, calcium, magnesium and zinc in potatoes all
contribute to the building and maintaining of bone structure and strength.
Potatoes contain significant amounts of fiber, which helps lower the total amount
of cholesterol in the blood, thereby decreasing the risk of heart disease. The
potato's fiber, potassium, vitamin C and vitamin B-6 content, coupled with its
lack of cholesterol, all support heart health. Choline is a very important and
versatile nutrient in potatoes that helps with sleep, muscle movement, learning
and memory. Potatoes contain folate, which prevents from forming the cancer cells.
Because of their fiber content, potatoes help to prevent constipation and promote
regularity for a healthy digestive tract. People, who are on a diet, should
consume potatoes, because they increase satiety and reduce appetite. Potatoes are
a great source of vitamin B-6, which plays a vital role in energy metabolism by
potato

breaking down carbohydrates and proteins into glucose and amino acids. Potatoes
are also the key for better skin. Collagen, the skin's support system, relies on
vitamin C as an essential nutrient that works in our bodies as an antioxidant to
help prevent damage caused by the sun, pollution and smoke. Vitamin C also
promotes collagen's ability to smooth wrinkles and improve overall skin texture.
Potatoes are easy to cook and they do not take a lot of your time. There could be
no mistake, if you prepare them for your regular lunch or you prepare it as your
dinner or even as your dessert. Their long shelf life, versatile texture and low
cost have made potatoes a long term staple in many families. It is a common
fallacy that the potato must of necessity be used only as an adjunct to meat, fish
and so on, it can be used as an economical foundation for a variety of nourishing
and enjoyable dishes.
Sweet Potato Pie Kathleen D. Lindsey 2008-03-01 During a drought in the early
1900s, a large, loving African American family finds a delicious way to earn the
money they need to save their family farm.
I'm a Baked Potato! Elise Primavera 2019-05-07 When a baked potato–loving lady
adopts a dog, she adores him unconditionally—and given the pup's small, round
frame and warm, brown coat she can't help but call him "Baked Potato"! But what
happens when a dog who thinks he's a baked potato gets lost? Will he find his
lady? And more importantly, will he find himself? I'm a Baked Potato! is a fun,
bighearted story about the names we're given, the names we choose, and how both
can help us find our way home. Full of heart and laugh-out-loud moments, this
story will leave readers giggling—and looking at pets in a whole new way.
The Epic Origin of Super Potato Artur Laperla 2019-08-01 Super Max has it all.
He's a superhero with a flashy uniform and a great head of hair. Sure, sometimes
the evil Dr. Malevolent pops up to cause trouble. But Super Max has defeated the
villain over and over again. This time is different. This time, Dr. Malevolent's
plan works . . . and he turns the handsome hero into a tiny tuber! But there's one
thing the doctor didn't count on. The potato still has powers, and justice takes
many forms. Super Max may be gone . . . but it's Super Potato's time to fly!
The Potato Book Alan Romans 2013-03-15 Sharing his overwhelming enthusiasm for the
humble spud and a lifetime's experience in the seed potato industry, Alan Romans
combines an engaging account of potato growing with an expert guide to potato
varieties. The Potato Book traces the history of the potato from its beginnings in
South America to the development of variety breeding. It explains all aspects of
growing, from choosing seed potatoes, planting and maintenance, to harvest,
storage, and pests and diseases. An exhaustive and definitive guide to over 150
varieties currently available in Europe provides scientifically based assessments
of yield, characteristics, disease resistance. With descriptions too of varieties
– mainly 'heritage' (pre-1950) – that have recently become available as
microplants, it contains everything the potato grower needs to know
Potato Staple Food Processing Technology Taihua Mu 2016-11-23 This book introduces
readers to volatile compounds of staple foods, while also systematically
highlighting the processing technologies of potato staple foods, which will be of
great importance in promoting the virtuous circle and structural upgrading of
Potato consumption patterns are gradually changing from fresh to processed
formulations, (e.g. mashed potatoes, potato chips, etc.) as a result of fast food
habits adopted from developed countries. If the potato can be used to make staple
foods, it will not only provide energy, but also nutrition. Though the book is
primarily intended for researchers and students in the field of food technology,
it will also be of interest to commercial research staff in food technology.
Potato Chip Science Allen Kurzweil 2010-09-10 Provides experiments associated with
a bag of potato chips: bags, chips, lids, spuds, and tubes.
Potato Pinky Raigond 2020 This informative book focuses on the nutritional value
of potatoes and ways to improve it. With the world reeling under the burden of an
ever-growing population, there is a pressing need for affordable and nutritious
staples to feed the billions. Potatoes are grown in a broad range of countries
around the world and can substantially contribute to future food security. Given
the increasing consumption of potatoes, there is a need for a book that compiles
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information on and raises awareness of their nutritional value, while also
encouraging their consumption. The respective chapters of this book cover the
chemical composition, structure and health benefits of potatoes, as well as
genetic modifications used to alter the concentration of relevant chemical
compounds in them. The book provides an overview of potatoes as a nutrient-dense
crop, and discusses important aspects such as the role of potatoes in human diet,
how they can improve the overall health of individuals, their role in addressing
malnutrition etc. Its chapters deal with topics such as carbohydrates and glycemic
index, dietary fibers, vitamins, proteins, phenols, carotenoids, anthocyanins,
minerals, lipids, glycoalkaloids, new health-promoting compounds, the composition
and utilization of potato peel, nutritional significance of potato products, and
potato probiotics. Given its scope, the book will be of interest to undergraduate
students, graduate students and researchers in plant physiology and biochemistry,
plant genetic engineering, the food sciences and agriculture, as well as industry
partners in related fields.
Seed potato systems in Kenya Crissman, C. 1993-05-31
Super Potato and the Greenhouse of Evil Artur Laperla 2022-01-01 Audisee® eBooks
with Audio combine professional narration and sentence highlighting for an
engaging read aloud experience! Super Potato's archenemy Doctor Malevolent has
returned, and this time he has a plant-based plan to take over the world! Our hero
will need all of his gigantic new muscles to defeat this leafy green menace.
Potato 1998 Technical recommendations; Detection; Therapy; Pathogen descriptons;
Uncharacterized virus and virus-like diseases; Phytoplasmas; Bacteria.
101 Things To Do With a Potato Stephanie Ashcraft 2004-08-16 One potato, two
potato, three potato-four! Introducing the next book in our thriving 101 series,
101 Things to do With a Potato. Each year, the average American consumes close to
140 pounds of potatoes. With that in mind, nothing seems better than a cookbook
featuring one of America's major food staples-the potato! "Mrs. 101" Stephanie
Ashcraft has ingeniously created simple recipes that take potatoes to a whole new
level. Try a Breakfast Burrito in the morning, sample the Sausage Corn Chowder for
lunch, have the Italian Potato Chips as a mid-afternoon snack, for dinner try the
Potato Crust Pizza, and then savor the Sweet Potato Cheesecake for dessert!
Stephanie Ashcraft, author of the New York Times best-selling 101 Things to do
With a Cake Mix, is a full-time mom who has created and collected recipes for
years. She also teaches a monthly cooking class for Macey's Little Cooking Theater
in Orem and Provo, Utah. She is currently living in Provo, Utah, with her family.
The Great Potato Book Florence Fabricant 2001 Rescued from infamy by Sir Walter
Raleigh in the 16th century, the potato has long since become the world's ultimate
comfort food. Equally at home stirred into a sumptuous curry in India; boiled,
riced, and shaped into delicate gnocchi in Italy; grated and fried into latkes in
the Middle East; or cut into wedges and served with sausages as bangers and mash
in a British pub - the potato is endlessly versatile and always satisfying.
The Lost Art of Potato Breeding Rebsie Fairholm 2013-12 Fairholm gives clear and
practical instructions for how to make seeds from potato berries, how to cross
different varieties, how to choose which ones to experiment with, and how to keep
your newly created varieties growing into the future. She gives examples from her
experiences, from ordinary garden varieities to historic heirlooms and rare
landraces, and explores the color possibilities, from orange flesh to purple
flesh.
The Potato Crop Hugo Campos 2019-12-03 This book is open access under a CC BY 4.0
license. This book provides a fresh, updated and science-based perspective on the
current status and prospects of the diverse array of topics related to the potato,
and was written by distinguished scientists with hands-on global experience in
research aspects related to potato. The potato is the third most important global
food crop in terms of consumption. Being the only vegetatively propagated species
among the world’s main five staple crops creates both issues and opportunities for
the potato: on the one hand, this constrains the speed of its geographic expansion
and its options for international commercialization and distribution when compared
with commodity crops such as maize, wheat or rice. On the other, it provides an
potato

effective insulation against speculation and unforeseen spikes in commodity
prices, since the potato does not represent a good traded on global markets. These
two factors highlight the underappreciated and underrated role of the potato as a
dependable nutrition security crop, one that can mitigate turmoil in world food
supply and demand and political instability in some developing countries.
Increasingly, the global role of the potato has expanded from a profitable crop in
developing countries to a crop providing income and nutrition security in
developing ones. This book will appeal to academics and students of crop sciences,
but also policy makers and other stakeholders involved in the potato and its
contribution to humankind’s food security.
Ride Like Potato Potato Richardson 2015-11-26 Attention; The profits from the sale
of this book will be used to build a Brozne Life size statue of Wendell Robie the
man who started the Tevis Cup ride in 1955. Potato Richardson has won the Tevis
100 Mile One Day Horse Race that starts near Lake Tahoe and finishes in Auburn,
California. The route travels over the Sierra Nevada Mountains using the trails of
the early gold and silver miners. In his 40 plus years of involvement in the sport
of endurance and trail riding Potato has won the Tevis Cup three times and
finished nine times in the top ten out of thirty one attempts and twenty two
finishes. Let him share his experience with you on the trails as well as in
competitions. The funds needed to start the project is $35,000 USD. There will be
limited editions of the statue available and offered first to the buyers of the
book. The statue will be built by world famous Doug Van Howd. http:
//douglasvanhowd.com/about-the-artist
Hints to Potato Growers 1951
The Potato Itself: No Plant is Ever A Finished Product, Potato Suggestions
One Potato, Two Potato Roy Finamore 2001 Introduces three hundred potato recipes,
ranging from appetizers to main courses and desserts, including summer vichyssoise
and herb garden potato salad, Sunday lamb with proper roast potatoes, potato
cheddar bread with chives, and farmhouse chocolate cake.
Potato Blight Epidemics Throughout the World A. E. Cox 1960
Advances in Potato Chemistry and Technology Jaspreet Singh 2009-07-22 Developments
in potato chemistry, including identification and use of the functional components
of potatoes, genetic improvements and modifications that increase their
suitability for food and non-food applications, the use of starch chemistry in
non-food industry and methods of sensory and objective measurement have led to new
and important uses for this crop. Advances in Potato Chemistry and Technology
presents the most current information available in one convenient resource.The
expert coverage includes details on findings related to potato composition, new
methods of quality determination of potato tubers, genetic and agronomic
improvements, use of specific potato cultivars and their starches, flours for
specific food and non-food applications, and quality measurement methods for
potato products. * Covers potato chemistry in detail, providing key understanding
of the role of chemical compositions on emerging uses for specific food and nonfood applications * Presents coverage of developing areas, related to potato
production and processing including genetic modification of potatoes, laboratory
and industry scale sophistication, and modern quality measurement techniques to
help producers identify appropriate varieties based on anticipated use *Explores
novel application uses of potatoes and potato by-products to help producers
identify potential areas for development of potato variety and structure
Potato Rebecca Earle 2019-03-21 Object Lessons is a series of short, beautifully
designed books about the hidden lives of ordinary things. Baked potatoes, Bombay
potatoes, pommes frites . . . everyone eats potatoes, but what do they mean? To
the United Nations they mean global food security (potatoes are the world's fourth
most important food crop). To 18th-century philosophers they promised happiness.
Nutritionists warn that too many increase your risk of hypertension. For the poet
Seamus Heaney they conjured up both his mother and the 19th-century Irish famine.
What stories lie behind the ordinary potato? The potato is entangled with the
birth of the liberal state and the idea that individuals, rather than communities,
should form the building blocks of society. Potatoes also speak about family, and
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our quest for communion with the universe. Thinking about potatoes turns out to be
a good way of thinking about some of the important tensions in our world. Object
Lessons is published in partnership with an essay series in The Atlantic.
One Potato, Two Potato Cynthia DeFelice 2006-08-08 Mr. and Mrs. O’Grady are so
poor they have just one of everything to share – one potato a day, one chair, one
blanket full of holes, and one gold coin for a rainy day. After digging up the
last potato in their patch, Mr. O’Grady comes upon a big black object. It’s a pot
– no ordinary pot, for what they soon discover is that whatever goes into it comes
out doubled! Suddenly the O’Gradys aren’t destitute anymore. But what they really
long for is one friend apiece. Can the magic pot give them that? This retelling of
a Chinese folktale pays tribute to the author’s Irish heritage, and to the joys of
an old marriage, new friendships, and the impulse to share. Using pen and gouache,
the artist shows the “simple” characters in all their winning complexity. One
Potato, Two Potato is a 2007 Bank Street - Best Children's Book of the Year.
Potato Health Management Dennis Allen Johnson 2008 The first edition of Potato
Health Management is the best-selling title in the APS PRESS Plant Health
Management Series, with more than 7,000 copies sold. Pest and pathogen populations
have changed since the first edition was printed and a significant amount of new
research knowledge has been gained. This second edition addresses those changes
and contains up-to-date information recently acquired to help you economically
manage potato health. This highly-anticipated manual tackles the hundreds of
problems that affect this important crop including weeds, insects, nematodes,
fungi, bacteria, phytoplasmas, and viruses. The new edition is 30% larger than the
first and contains more color photographs, which are now interspersed throughout

potato

the text. It includes timely new chapters on economics, home gardening, and
organic production. More than 40 experts from the fields of soil science, weed
science, nematology, plant pathology, and entomology explain how to manage potato
health from seed to storage by a holistic approach. The book provides the most
current information on potato production practices, with an emphasis on pest and
disease management. The knowledge base provided in this text can be integrated
into a comprehensive management scheme in the context of today's agriculture.
Using this manual's integrated strategy for potato health management will help you
produce a quality product at a reasonable profit, using an environmentally
friendly approach. Potato Health Management, Second Edition is easy to read and
understand. Call-outs of important concepts give quick information to supplement
the more-in-depth level of peer-reviewed information. Nearly every chapter
includes a boxed briefing on an important concept, helpful test, diagnostic tip,
or checklist, adding to your practical understanding of potato health management
strategies. The information in each of the book's 23 chapters is essential to a
successful, holistically managed potato health management program. Cutting edge
discussions and details on soil health, managing tubers during harvest and in
storage, organic potato production, pesticide resistance management, pesticide
application, management of diseases, insects and weeds affecting potato will
enlighten commercial potato growers, field consultants and farm advisors,
extension specialists, agriculture students, researchers and agribusiness
professionals in all aspects of the potato industry. The 42 contributing experts
are from the leading potato research facilities in the United States and Canada,
but the information in the handbook will provide valuable practical assistance to
potato professionals outside of North America as well. - Publisher.
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